
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 8.10.18 

Theme: Fairy tale Problem 

Solvers 
A little old woman is crying… who is she? Why is she crying? We 

are part of an expert team of problem solvers who must get to 

the bottom of this mystery…   

 

Phonics 
Miss Gilbert – Phase 4  

Miss McIntyre – Phase 5 

review and sentence level 

work  

Mrs Palmer – Reviewing phase 

3 and sentence level work 

Mr Allen – ee sound family  

 

Maths 
 In Year 1 we will be investigating 

subtraction. We will be exploring 

practical activities and how to solve 

problems using a number line.  

In Year 2 we will be exploring shape. 

We will be identifying 2D and 3D 

shapes by their properties. We will 

also be finding lines of symmetry in 

2D shapes. 

English 
In KS1 we will be continuing to 

learn all about instructions. First 

we will create our own ‘talking’ 

plans were we practice speaking 

sentences. Then we will be using 

our plans to write our own 

instructions on how to make a 

fairy tale character.  

  

Theme 
 In ICT we will be learning all about e-safety. We 

will read the story ‘Clicken Chicken’ and learn 

about how to stay safe when using computers.  

 

In RE exploring the question, ‘What is the good 

news that Jesus brings?’. We will be looking at 

different gospels and Bible stories. 

 

Harvest Festival at 

Mill Lane 
On Tuesday 9th 

October we will be 

walking to Mill Lane 

for our Harvest 

assembly. We will be 

walking up to Mill Lane 

at 9:30am and 

returning at 11:15. If 

you are able to help us 

please speak to your 

class teacher.  

Thank you in advance 

for your help! 

 

Spellings 
Please practice your spellings 

at home.  

Year One Spellings 

1. Is 
2. His  
3. Has  
4. You  
5. Your  
Year Two Spellings 

1. Every 

2. Everybody  

3. Beautiful  

4. Because 

5. Behind 

 

Our collective worship theme this term is creation.  

 

‘What is the best 

thing you have 

created?’ 

Discuss. 

 

Nebula Reading Week – week commencing 29th October  

We will be reading, ‘Where the Poppies now 

grow’, a story set during the First World 

War. We would love to hear any family 

stories, or for the children to share special 

pictures of family members who may have 

been lived during the Great War.  
 


